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Eden spikes it to win 
OFSAA Boys Volleyball Championship

On November 25, the Eden High School Senior Boys Volleyball team capped off

their perfect season by capturing the OFSAA Double A Championship in a 3 game

victory over John McGregor Secondary School of Chatham. 

Prior to winning this championship, the team also participated in 2004 finishing

fifth and later took  third place in 2005. “We are extremely excited for this win and very

proud of these young men”, said Eden teacher, Derek Fretz. Derek goes on to say,

“Coach Pereira is a very modest man and it needs to be said that this win reflects his

coaching expertise and passion for the sport.”

Director of Education, Warren Hoshizaki will be presenting the team and Coach

Albino Pereira with Distinguished Achievement Awards on behalf of the District School

Board of Niagara.

 The award ceremony is scheduled to take place on Friday December 1, 2006 at

9:00 am in the cafeteria at Eden High School.
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